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1. The HOME Investment Partnerships Program-American Rescue Plan Rental Housing (HOME-ARP) 
Application deadline has been extended to Monday, June 2, 2025 by 5:00 pm (ET). Applications may 
be delivered by hand, mail, or other shipping services. Applications will not be accepted by facsimile 
and/or e‐mail transmission and must be submitted on a thumb drive utilizing the tabbing system in 
the HOME-ARP Exhibit 1 Application Checklist.  

 
2. The HOME-ARP Exhibit 7-Previous Participation Certification may be submitted with the HOME-

ARP Application if an interested Applicant missed the March, 7, 2025 deadline. 
 

3. Please note the 2025 HOME-ARP Appendix B-Application Plan and Spec Review Checklist has been 
published on SC Housing’s website. HOME-ARP Applicants are strongly encouraged to provide this 
checklist to their designated Architect(s) for review to assist in the completion of a compliant HOME-
ARP Application.   

 

 
 

https://schousing.sc.gov/development/HOME-ARP-Program

